
From: Paul Falco
To: LDFconsult
Subject: Fwd: 59 Homes in the Stag Pub Area
Date: 18 May 2018 21:22:21

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Falco < >
Date: 18 May 2018 at 17:18:05 BST
To: LDFconsult@eppingforestc.gov.uk
Subject: Fwd: 59 Homes in the Stag Pub Area

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Falco < >
Date: 18 May 2018 at 17:15:39 BST
To: LDFconsult@eppingforest.gov.uk
Subject: 59 Homes in the Stag Pub Area

We live in the Marden Ash area and are 100% against the homes
being built in that area!
The Access, amenities, transport etc cannot cope with this amount
of housing on a small plot of land.
I moved to Marden Ash for the open space etc. and now it is
being taken away by  developers for gain!
We were never consulted about this plan and residents should
have been it was never part of the 2017 EFDC Local Plan.
Paul Falco

  

Sent from my iPad
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